
UNITED STATES NAVAL ACADEMY 

Annapolis, Maryland—21402 
IN REPLY REFER TO: 

Mr. Omar C. Keller 

5003 Western Drive, RFD 4 

Fremont, Nebraska 

Dear Mr. Keller, 

I would like to thank you for taking time out from your busy 

schedule to participate in the recent educator visit to Annapolis. I 

trust you found the trip interesting, enjoyable, and informative. 

I am enclosing a copy of the picture taken while you were 

here and a certificate designating you an Honorary Admissions Counselor 

for the Naval Academy. It is hoped that they will serve to remind you 

of the visit and its purpose. 

In encouraging qualified candidates to seek admission to the 

Naval Academy, please feel free to call on me at any time. The Naval 

Academy Information Officer who coordinated your trip is also available 

for your assistance. 

Again, thank you for participating in our program. Annapolis 

offers a superb education and the mental, moral and physical conditioning 

to equip outstanding candidates to become professionals in one of the 

world's finest organizations - the United States Navy. 

Sincerely, 
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ARTHUR M. POTTER, JR. ae 
Captain, U. S. Navy 

Director of Candidate Guidance 

enclosures  


